
The Willamette river has been used by my family for years with a boat that weighs 5000 pounds.  It is a standard 21 foot ski boat.  If 
this law is passed, I will own a boat that my family will not be able to enjoy on a regular basis as we would have to travel to other 
bodies of water to waterski, wakeboard, surf and tube.  I have enjoyed many great times on the river doing these activties with my 
family.  It would also shut down many businesses with the workers left unemployed.  


